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20th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you well.  I just wanted to make you aware that tomorrow, we 
have a photographer in school taking promotional photographs for our marketing literature.  
This is not the school photographer taking class photos etc, that will be booked in for later 
this term and you will be given plenty of notice for this. 
 
The photographer will be taking photos of children in their lessons and outside and we hope 
to use these on our website, prospectus and other publications.  We have printed off a list of 
pupils who do not have permission and they will be identified to the photographer.  As 
always, I would be grateful if you could ensure that your children are in school uniform or 
active wear (if they have PE). 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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